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Christmas is coming! 
 

      
 

      
     
Christmas has begun to enter the nursery and everyone is very excited! The children have 
started to take part in a range of Christmas crafts and have been building a chimney for Santa 
to slide down.  
 
We are practising our favourite Christmas songs and jingling those bells for the elves to hear.  
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